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Britney Milton <britney.milton@sfcta.org>

D4 Mobility Study
2 messages

S Garrett <shigar16@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 12:18 AM
To: clerk@sfcta.org

As a D4 resident, I feel the outreach of the D4 Mobility Study was not properly conducted. I don't feel the numbers are a
true representation of the residents affected. 


Please keep the Great Highway open to vehicles. By doing so, you are keeping unnecessary traffic out of residential
streets, thereby making it safer, less noisy and less emissions on neighborhood homes and businesses. Please also
reconsider the current Friday noon closing to after commute time (8pm or later).  


S. Garrett

Outer Sunset Resident


Sent from my iPad

Britney Milton <britney.milton@sfcta.org> Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 8:58 AM
To: S Garrett <shigar16@gmail.com>

Dear Mr. Garrett.

Thank you for your comments.
They have been received and will be posted to our website.

Britney Milton

(she/her/hers)

Clerk of the Transportation Authority

Office: 415-522-4825

britney.milton@sfcta.org
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